Weekly Announcements for

Sunday, February 9, 2025

Prayer Request as of 2-7-25:

o All who face illness of any kind, including Donna, Fred, Tom, Jeff,
Laura, Elaine, Betty, Mark, Jean, Loretta, Kathy, Steven, & Mike.
e Thanksgiving with Jerry & Phyllis Schultz as they celebrate their
60th anniversary!
e Submitting Prayer Requests:
1. stop in the church office on Monday-Thursday from 8 to 4 to
add your request to the paper listing.
2. use the link on our website called “Prayer Request” and
complete the form; an email is sent to Pastor Parsons.
3. email Ann Tolly to get added to the “prayer chain” which she
distributes via email to individuals who have elected to be in
her prayer group, anntolly@charter.net

The Visitation Team is asking for your prayers and encouragement
for our members who are in facilities or on our home visitation
roster. If you would like to encourage our shut ins with cards
please speak with Linda Bebeau or put a request in mailbox C194

and a list will be supplied to you!

WHO WE ARE CLASS CONTINUE
A new round of “NEW MEMBER CLASSES” BEGAN
on Monday, February 3 starting at 6 pm in the Lounge
and will continue for 6 weeks.
BUT ... it’s not too late to join in this week!

This class is designed to explain the tenants of our
Lutheran Faith and is open to anyone, but specifically
those wishing to become members of St. John’s Lutheran
Church.

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE for NEWS

Euchre Tournament
Join us for the 3" annual afternoon of Euchre on
Sunday, February 23 at 2pm

*No charge to play*
SIGN UP on the sheet in alcove D or online at
EUCHRE TOURNAMENT ONLINE SIGNUP

BUFFALO WILD WINGS

St. John’s is hosting a fundraiser at BWW on
Sunday, February 23
ALL DAY from 11 am to 11 pm!

Just present either a paper or digital copy of our
coupon and BWW will donate 20% of the total bill to
St. John’s Lutheran School. This will help fund the
year-end program for our students!

NYG Envelope Fundraiser
Interested in helping our youth group get to this summer's
National Youth Gathering in New Orleans, LA! Check out the
display of envelopes in Alcove B! Envelopes are numbered 1
to 150 — take an envelope, read the message inside, and return
the envelope with a contribution in the stated amount.
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